BUCKINGHAM PALACE

6th April, 2016

Dear Sir,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 12th March
from which Her Majesty was pleased to receive your kind message of
greetings sent on the occasion of The Queen's ninetieth birthday. Your
thoughtfulness i1s much appreciated.

In return, I am to convey Her Majesty's good wishes to you and to all
concerned for a most enjoyable and successful celebration on 23rd and 24th

April to mark the forty-sixth anniversary of the Principality of Hutt River.

The Queen was sorry to learn about your recent fall and Her Majesty
hopes that you have now fully recovered.

Yours faithfully,

.

Mrs. Sonia Bonici
Senior Correspondence Officer

Prince Leonard.



Prince Leonard

Hutt River Province Principality
Via Northampton

Nain
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